
OPEN DAYS  
23 & 24 September 2021
We warmly invite Year 5 and 6 boys and their parents to join us for  
our Open Days on 23 and 24 September - hear from current students, the 
Headmaster and Key Stage 3 staff about transition from Year 6, pastoral care, 
the curriculum and the wide range of extracurricular opportunities on offer.
Pre-registration essential, see www.strschool.co.uk for full details and to book online


